
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the Willard Planning and Zoning Commission 

shall meet on January 22, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. and the Willard Board of 

Aldermen shall meet on January 28, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at Willard City Hall, 

224 W. Jackson, to conduct public hearings to consider the rezoning 

request, sketch plan and preliminary plan for Lot 3 and Lot 4 of ATM 

Square LLC to be rezoned from C-2 to PD. The parcels involved being 

located on W. Proctor Road, and W. New Melville, further identified by 

Greene County Assessor as Parcel 880726402078, and 880726402084.  

There will also be a public hearing to consider the rezoning request for 

the property located on S. Miller Road, further identified by Greene 

County Assessor as Parcel 880726402052 to be rezoned from R-3 to C-2. 

The Board will take public comments at this meeting. If you are unable 

to attend this meeting, you are welcome to send any comments in 

support of, in opposition to, or general inquiries regarding this request 

for rezoning and Planned Development to Jennifer Rowe, City Clerk at: 

City of Willard 

P.O. Box 187 

Willard, MO 65781 

(417) 742-5302 

clerk@cityofwillard.org 

 

If you have special needs, which require accommodation, please notify 

City personnel at City Hall. Accommodations will be made for your 

needs. Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this 

notice by contacting the City Clerk at the information above.  


